
Mentorship Program Update 

Dear Mentorship Program Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some updates regarding our 

Mentorship Program. 

Upcoming Events 

• Networking Workshop: Join us on March 15, 2023, at 5 PM for an opportunity to 

connect with fellow mentees and mentors. 

• Guest Speaker Series: Don't miss our next session with industry leader Jane Doe on 

April 10, 2023, at 6 PM. 

Program Feedback 

Your feedback is crucial for the success of our program. Please take a few minutes to fill out our 

Feedback Form by April 1, 2023. 

Reminders 

• Check your progress and set new goals with your mentor. 

• Stay engaged with our online community on Slack. 

Thank you for being a valued participant in our Mentorship Program. We look forward to your 

continued engagement! 

Best regards, 

The Mentorship Program Team 
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